
From: Cho, Raymond 
Sent: 6/10/2014 4:22:08 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: USGS contacts 

Meredith / Erik, 

Could you please provide the contact information for the USGS representatives that were at the 
Hay ward fault response event? 

Thanks, 

Raymond Cho 

Utilities Engineer 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Electric Safety and Reliability 

415.703.2236 

raymond.cho@cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0435727 


